
From:
To: IncomeInsurance
Subject: Submission Against Proposed Scheme
Date: Wednesday, 9 February 2022 12:20:59 pm

We do not support this scheme.
The vast majority of employees have no trouble finding work in the current employment market.
Employees already have the option to pay for income insurance.
It adds more cost to Employers so they are less likely to employ people.
It is just another welfare scheme for those few who cannot look after themselves.
Regards
Darrin Ross

Ross Projects Ltd
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